
 

 

VISITOR’S FROM NURSING DEPARTMENT TUNG SHIN HOSPITAL 

On 1st June 2024, 11 Nurses from Tung Shin Hospital visited our Home for their CSR program.  

They walk around the Home to look at our facilities and services that we provide. They donated grocery 

items and few packets of diapers for the Residents’. 

 


